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Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party would support this joint memorial, which
urges Congress to require individuals to disclose relevant portions of
federal tax return to appear on ballot as candidates for federal elected
office.

SJM 11 urges that candidates be required to disclose only one year of tax
returns and only its "relevant portions."  We suggest that 5 years of the
full tax returns be required.  Congress should also require disclosure of
the tax returns of corporations, partnerships, and other business entities
that the candidate substantially owns or controls.

Oregon Progressive Party

Daniel Meek
authorized legal representative
dan@meek.net
503-293-9021

mailto:info@progparty.org
mailto:dan@meek.net

